We are excited to announce this important workshop for current or prospective
foster families caring for LGBTQ+ youth and for those interested in doing so.

LGBTQ+ youth in foster care need and deserve safe and affirming foster homes,
with adults who can help them realize their full potential in a supportive and caring
environment,

The workshop will focus on learning and creating an understanding of SOGIE
(Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity & Expression), how to create accepting and
affirming spaces for LGBTQ+ youth, and work on increasing cultural awareness
of issues specifically facing LGBTQ+ youth in care,

Where: The 2100 Building, Community Room B
2100 24th Ave S
Seattle, WA 98144

When: 12/8/18 from 10 am - 2 pm

For more information or to register contact us at:
AmaraPutsKidsFirst.org/contact/




